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United Nations Global Compact
WesternZagros Resources Ltd.

2014 Communication of Progress
Due Date: December 10,2014

Grace Letter Request

Period covered by your Communication on Progress (COP)
From: September 1,2013 To: August 31, 2014

H.E Ban Ki-moon
Secretary-General
United Nations
New York, NY 10017

December 10, 2014

Dear Mr. Secretary-General,

We have completed our draft of the 2014 Communication of Progress, but due to travel
schedules and work commitments, we have not been unable to receive final review approval
and sign off from all members of the executive management team. We hereby submit this

Grace Letter Request to allow time for final approval to be received.

Please contact me via email at |lharriman@westernzagros.com if approval is granted to accept
the grace period. Our apologies for this delay and we will submit it as quickly as possible.

Thank:you and kind regards,
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Lisa Harriman’
Manager of Investor Relations

WesternZagros Resources Ltd.
Suite 600, 440 2nd Avenue S.W.
Calgary Alberta T2P 5E9

Dir: (403) 693-7017
Cell: (403) 966-0547
Fax: (403) 233-0174
Iharriman@westernzagros.com
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